
 

 

Mass Times: 

For Daily Mass Times Please Call (402) 643-3421 

Saturday 5:30 pm | Sunday 8:00 am & 10:00 am 

Confession Times: 

Monday thru Friday Confessions will be 20 minutes before 7 am  Mass 

Saturday and Sunday Confessions will be  30 minutes before each Mass  

Msgr. Robert Tucker, Pastor 

Fr. Shravan Raminedi 

Lay Minister Schedule:   
 

Saturday September 11 | 5:30 pm 

Acolyte  Roger Grunke VOLUNTEER 

Servers  Hunter Hartmann, Michael Frisbie 

Lector  Paula Gooder 

Greeters  Bill Morse, Volunteer 

Cantor  Karen Coufal 
 

Sunday  September 12 |  8:00 AM 

Acolyte  Matt Koranda, Tim Fichtner 

Servers  Dylan & Nathan Hochstein 

Lector  Chuck Kotera 

Greeters  Dave & Renee Coufal 

Cantor  Jessica Kolterman 
 

Sunday  September 12 | 10:00 am 

Acolyte  Kelly Schrad, Keith Wintz 

Servers  Blaise & Sam Schrad 

Lector  Ken Reinsch 

Greeters  Bill & Ginny Backes 

Cantor  Beth Peery 
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Mass Intentions: 

MONDAY,   SEPTEMBER 6 
7:00 AM : NO MASS 
8:10 AM: †Shari Kralik/ Family 
 

TUESDAY,  SEPTEMBER 7 
7:00 AM :  †Lillian Zegers/ Louise Warnsholz 
8:10 AM: †Lois Ehlers/ Richard & Eleanor Bohaty 
 

WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 8 
7:00 AM :   †Alan Hofer/ Peggy Bauer 
8:10 AM: †Ruby Langhorst/ Scott Wanetka Family 
 

THURSDAY,  SEPTEMBER 9 
7:00 AM : †Toni Bohac/ Family 
8:10 AM: †Rita Sheldon/  Ben & Jeanne Oborny 
 

FRIDAY,   SEPTEMBER 10 
7:00 AM : †Dec. members of Pavel Fam/ V. Makovicka 
8:10 AM: †Fred & Irene Hotovy/ Marla Baumach 
 

SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 11 
8:00 AM: Adolph Oborny Family 
5:30 PM :   Ann Bohaty/ Georgia Anderson 
 

SUNDAY,   SEPTEMBER 12 
8:00 AM :   For All Parishioners 
10:00 AM :  †Barb Taylor/ Marvin Taylor 
 
 



RCIA 
Beginning Sept 13th at 6:30 p.m. 

Contact Parish Office for more info 
402-643-3421   

Come listen to Sr. Marie Dey speak 
about the Schoenstatt Apostolate on  

 

Sept 11th (after the 5:30am Mass) 
Sept 12th (after10:00am Mass)          

in the Social hall.  
 

 There will be Pizza and Pop on     
Saturday and coffee and Rolls on 

Sunday.   NO CHARGE .                 
Just come & enjoy!  

23rd Sunday of Ordinary Time, September 5, 2021 

COLLECTIONS A LETTER  FROM MSGR. TUCKER 

What is God asking of me? 

Our response to the Lord last week 

Adult: $9,008.35     E-tithing: $  1095.00    

        Other: $ 80.00  Haiti Relief:  $1021.00 

DIFFERENT WAYS OF GIVING TO PARISH 

 We have set a box next to the bulle-
tins this weekend where you can 

place your envelope, 

 E-tithing—See notice on website 
for a form and instructions or in 
back of church in narthex . 

 You can mail your tithing envelopes 

directly to the church at:   

 St. Vincent de Paul Church 

152 Pinewood Ave,                             

Seward, NE  68434 

 

Check out http://formed.org   

Parish Access Code:  XGWYQP 

MARK YOUR CALENDAR 

Dear Parishioners, 

              I hope last week was not too confusing when we spoke about the Mis-
sion Coop collection.  St. Vincent students made some beautiful envelopes for 
this collection.  They were on the table next to the bulletins.  They can be used 
by anyone to put your donation in for relief from the hurricane that hit Hai-
ti.  You can still give a gift to help this effort, using the Missionary Cooperative 
envelope in your packet, one of the student envelopes or one you make your-
self. 

              This month we begin the annual collection for Vocations.  We need to 
raise nearly $12,000 to support the education of our seminarians.  This is truly 
an investment for future generations and it is propagation of faith in our com-
munities.  In the Acts of the Apostles, the Ethiopian says “How can I understand 
this passage, unless there is someone to instruct me?”  Everyone can say the 
same thing and that is the reason Jesus founded the Church on the Apostles 
and sent them to proclaim the Gospel.  We are supporting this work of Jesus in 
our support of the education of priests.  They are sent by Jesus, and we help 
that in supporting their education.  Please in your charity, support this worthy 
work! 

              Next week the RCIA begins.  We will begin at 6:30 pm, and you can 
simply show up in the Social Hall for the first meeting.  We will have refresh-
ments and I will explain the plan and the process of the RCIA.  This is a great 
way to grow in your knowledge of the Catholic faith and to grow in relationship 
with Jesus.  Both Catholics and Inquirers (those pondering becoming a Catholic) 
are welcome to attend.  I will plan on an hour to ninety minutes for each ses-
sion.  There will be instruction, prayer and social time in each meeting.  I look 
forward to leading the RCIA and hope you will attend. 

God Bless you,                

Msgr. Tucker 

Baptism 
Congratulations to Sedona Jewell Lachnit, 
daughter of Jacob Lachnit & Alana McGill, who 
was baptized, Sunday,  August 29, 2021.  May 
she always shine with the light of Christ.      

CCD-GP CLASSES 
CCD-GP Classes are in session each Wednesday from 7-
8:15 p.m. If you have not registered your children (Gr. 1-
12), please do so. Forms are available at 
www.stvincentseward.org. 
 
 
 

GODPARENT RETREAT THANK YOUs 
Thank you to all who helped with the GP Retreat in one 
way or another—including your prayer support! Special 
“thank you” to the following:  The Godparents for their 
dedication to the youth, with special thanks to the Senior 
GP who worked hard to help plan and carry out the re-
treat! Thank you to the following priests for confessions 
and/or Mass: Msgr. Tucker, Fr. Raminedi, Fr. Divis, Fr. 
Rooney and Fr. Rolling! Thank you to the Senior parents 
who donated goodies for after lunch and afternoon activi-
ties. We especially thank Beth Peery, Pam Hochstein, 
Dorothy Marshall and Jan Keller for setting up the social 
hall for lunch, preparing beverages, and cleaning up after 
our wonderful LaCaretta’s taco bar! Thank you to Jason 
Summa for the extra support on Saturday, and to Kathy 
Summa for lining up food & cash donations. We extend 
our thanks to our Senior Godteens, who showed their 
leadership and encouragement to under classmen at re-
treat. There are too many people to mention who have 
helped in countless ways! May God shower you with 
many blessings! Thank you to all of our GP Couples:  
Freshmen: Cory & Audrey Mines, Mike & Brandi 
Flyr, Craig & Kari Jakub; Sophomores: Tyler & Mary 
Stastny; Juniors: Mitch & Kelli Fiala, Matt & Kelsey Ko-
randa; Seniors: Brandon & Mary Henley, Tom & Emily 
O’Brien and Jeremy & Tess Sousek. 

Spiritual Growth Idea 

UPCOMING PARISH & SCHOOL ACTIVITIES  

September 
9 Varsity Football Dinner 

11/12 Schoenstatt Apostolate (After Masses) 

13 RCIA—6:30 p.m. 

16 Varsity Football Dinner 

18 Wedding 

20  RCIA—6:30 p.m. 

23 Varsity Football Dinner 

25-26  Stewardship Commitment Weekend 

28 Society of St. Vincent—7 p.m. (Library) 

All Life is Priceless                                                                        
Conceived in Rape:  From Worthless to Priceless                   

Presented by Rebecca Kiessling                                                 
Sept 18th at 7PM Seward Civic Center                                     

with special guests:  Mike Davis, Lincoln Right to Life and                
Senator Mark Kolterman 

Rebecca has been an international pro-life speaker & adoption 
speaker since 1995, speaking for various pro-life organizations 
about her story of being conceived  in rape, nearly aborted by 
two illegal abortionists, but protected by law & later adopted.  
She’s helped pregnant rape victims all around the world to 
choose life for their children. 

Women's Bible Study 

Want to connect with others while diving deeper into the 
faith?  Join us for a Blessed is She Bible Study!  This year, we 
will be going through the study, "Rooted", which covers sev-
en different topics of the Catechism such as virtue, ways to 
pray, and the sacraments.  We will meet every other Thurs-
day, starting on September 9th, at Tess Sousek's 
home.  Please text or email Tess if you're interested in join-
ing - we'd love to have you! tess.sousek@gmail.com or 402-
984-4867. 

School Pen Pals Wanted!!  

Would you like to make a connec-
tion with a St. Vincent 
de Paul Firehawk stu-
dent? We started our 
pen pal program last 
year and had great suc-
cess with it. If you are 

interested in becoming a pen pal, 
please call the school office at 402-
643-9525, or email Janet Kuehl at 
janet-kuehl@cdolinc.net to ask 
about our program.  

Immaculate Conception (Ulysses) Dinner & Auction  
Sunday, September 12 from 10:30 am-2:30 pm           

Live auction at 3:00 p.m. with many interesting items. 
Hope to see you there! 

The St. Vincent PTO and Students would like to 

thank all who purchased tickets for the Firehawks 

Club Fundraiser.  Listed below are the September 

Winners!  Good luck to all who have yet to win.  May-

be it will be your turn next month!    
  

$100 Patrick Soucie  $50   Maryann Thomas 

$75   Ron Sorenson  $35   Ray Jisa 

$50   Eleanor Bohaty  $25   Sharon Rief 

$50   Tim Masek   $25   Jennifer Soucie-Kitt 

   $25    Carly Kolterman 
  
Proceeds for the month of September are going to 

help pay for Document Cameras for the school class-

rooms. These will be great new tools for the teachers 

to use in the classroom.  Document Cameras give 

students the ability to see an object or text clearly 

from anywhere in the classroom which is important 

for participation and comprehension.    

Firehawks Raffle 
 

Firehawk Raffle tickets for 2021-2022 school year are now on 
sale.  Please contact a St Vincent De Paul Student for tickets or 
find forms for tickets in the Narthex and on the Church or School 
Website.  We ask that you return your form to the Church or 
School on/before Sept 19th.  The new Raffle tickets will start in 
October.   
 

Tickets are $60 for the full year.  This is a split the pot raffle so ½ 
the proceeds go back to all who enter and the other ½ goes to 
help the Parish and School.  We pick new winners each month 
and even if you have won in the past your name gets put back 
in.  You could win 1 time, 3 times or none.  

 

1 winner - $120 
1 winner - $75 
3 winners - $50 
1 winner - $35 
3 winners - $25 

 

Prizes will be established after all tickets are purchased.   
 

For questions or more information please contact Jamie Hack-
bart at 402-641-2450 or jamiehackbart@yahoo.com.   

YOU ARE INVITED…..Sat., Sept. 11th from 8-

10am for a “Breakfast and remembrance/

honoring of our First Responders”.  It is a 

”community time” to be together.  Sponsored 

by the Seward Ministerial.  Event will be held at 

the United Methodist Church.  For more info, 

contact Pastor JoEllen Axthelm, 402-643-4156  

http://www.formed.org
http://www.stvincentseward.org
mailto:tess.sousek@gmail.com
mailto:janet-kuehl@cdolinc.net
mailto:jamiehackbart@yahoo.com

